
 

 
 
 

19th March 2021 
 
 
 
 
  
  
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
We have had a myriad of superheroes in school today (and that’s just among the staff!) 
and I hope the children have enjoyed coming in their favourite superhero costumes. 
We have also had some great superpower demonstrations in the classrooms.  
I would like to thank you for your donations, once these have been counted we will let 
you know what we have raised for this worthy charity. 
 
 
Parents Evening 
 
Thank you to those parents who have already booked their parents evening 
appointment for next Wednesday and Thursday and as a reminder I include the link 
below for those who have yet to book. 
https://outlook.office365.com/owa/calendar/HorburyPrimaryAcademy1@accor
dmat.onmicrosoft.com/bookings/   
 
I think that the system is quite simple to use, but should you have any problems please 
do not hesitate to contact school. 
 
 
Easter activities 
 
A reminder that next week we will be partaking in some Easter activities including a 
disco on Wednesday 24th March for Key Stage 2 and on Friday 26th March for 
Reception and Key Stage 1. The children may come in party clothes/non-uniform 
on their disco day. We have requested a £1 donation for these activities,  
but remind you that this does not preclude any child from taking part should  
you feel unable to make this donation.  
This donation can be made via ParentPay from Monday.  
 
We will also be marking the Marie Curie National Reflection Day on Tuesday 23rd 
March - watch out for some of this work being displayed at the front of school.  
We have taken a view that we are celebrating the light at the end of the 
tunnel and a hopeful return to some normality after this very difficult  
year - we are hoping that this may cheer your day and spur you on to  
see this light too!  
 

https://outlook.office365.com/owa/calendar/HorburyPrimaryAcademy1@accordmat.onmicrosoft.com/bookings/
https://outlook.office365.com/owa/calendar/HorburyPrimaryAcademy1@accordmat.onmicrosoft.com/bookings/


 
Finally, a reminder that we do close for the Easter holidays on Friday 26th March and 
return on Monday 12th April. School will be required to support the Track and Trace 
process in the first week of the holidays and further information regarding this will be 
sent out next week. 
  
 
Have a lovely weekend and don’t forget that on Sunday 21st March 2021 it is the 
National Census day in England and you will be required to complete the information 
as per the government leaflet you will have received in the post.  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  

  
Miss JK Tomlinson  
Executive Principal 


